
CENTRE FOR HUMAN RIGHTS  
Dialogue on xenophobia,  

nationality and equality in South Africa
The Centre for Human Rights, University of Pretoria (UP), cordially invites you to an anti-discrimination week 
dialogue. The theme of the event is on xenophobia, nationality and equality in South Africa.  

The aim of this dialogue is to contribute to UP’s various initiatives to foster a culture of diversity. In light of 
the recent xenophobic attacks in South Africa, the dialogue is a platform to critically analyse the National 
Action Plan to Combat Racism, Racial Discrimination, Xenophobia and related Intolerances and to collectively 
explore pragmatic ways and interventions in which both the state and non-state actors can counter xeno-
phobia within our borders. 

Anti-discrimination week has been established to prevent discrimination in all its forms on all its campuses. 
UP endorses a culture in which diversity is seen as an asset, to be embraced and celebrated, and effective 
steps are taken to prevent and act against discrimination.
 
EVENT INFORMATION

Date: 	 Wednesday 2 October 2019
Time: 	 12:30 to 14:00 
Venue: 	 Moot Court Room, Law Building, University of Pretoria
RSVP:	 Please confirm your attendance by email to Tatenda.Musinahama@up.ac.za 
Enquiries:	 Tatenda.Musinahama@up.ac.za / 012 420 5408
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